
 

CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 

NOTICE OF NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN the West Hollywood Department of Public Works, 
Parking Division will host a neighborhood meeting to discuss daytime parking 
conditions on Harratt Street, between San Vicente Boulevard and the cul de sac 
west of Hammond Street. 
 
Those attending the meeting will have the opportunity to review findings of a 
parking study conducted to evaluate a proposed two (2) hour time limit in the 
neighborhood. 
 
A recommendation to implement a two (2) hour time limit from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. 
on the south side of Harratt Street between Hammond Street and the cul de sac 
to the west is pending receipt of a petition representing 51% of the dwelling units 
fronting the affected area. Residents holding District 5 parking passes would be 
exempt from the two (2) hour time limit if approved. 
 
Meeting Information: 
 
Location:  West Hollywood Library Community Meeting Room 
                     625 N. San Vicente Boulevard 

West Hollywood, California 90069 
Date:  Monday, October 27, 2014 
Time:  7:00 p.m. 
 
For information and comments contact Don Norte, Parking Services & Projects 
Officer to dnorte@weho.org by e-mail, 323-848-6369 by phone, or fax at (323) 
848-6564, or by mail c/o City of West Hollywood, Parking Services Division, 
8300 Santa Monica Blvd., West Hollywood, CA  90069. 
 
Yvonne Quarker, City Clerk 


